Formentera Council OKs deal putting local administrations in charge of promoting tourism

In a one-off plenary session held today, the Formentera Council gave the green light to a
hand-off of authority on tourism promotions. The measure, which scored cross-party support
from plenary attendees, paves the way for the island's receipt of a roughly €1-million funding
package.

Funding to promote tourism

For the five years from 2018 to 2023, Formentera will get a fixed annual payment of €675,000.
The island will also be eligible for an additional 1.82%, or €74,100. Taken together, the package
amounts to €749,100 in yearly assistance, plus an extra slice of funding to be meted out over
the next five years. Between them, the island councils will receive €7 million a year. In several
years' time, Formentera, which currently gets a 11.07% share of the pie (€774,894), will be
entitled to close to one million.

In 2018 the Formentera Council expects to receive €970,498, an approximative sum given that
during the first quarter of the year the regional government was still in charge of tourism.

Another feature of hand-off: four salaried employees

The measure also means the Council will be able to add four new workers to the department
responsible for tourism promotion. The staff will be tasked with new product design, research
and statistics production and the creation of a new observatory to collect and analyse
tourism-related data in a bid to improve Formentera's market strategies.

The change is set to take effect on April 1 following the next meeting of the joint committee and
approval from the governing board.




